
Thursday 21st July 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
 

I am so proud of all of our pupils this year and the hard work 

and dedication they have shown to their learning.  It has been 

great to see the pupils respond so well to earning TEAM points 

and I look forward to this continuing in the Autumn Term.  It 

has also been fantastic to see the success of our sporting 

teams who have taken part in a number of competitions during 

the last two terms. 

Good luck to all of our Year 6 pupils who leave us today to 

move to secondary school.  I am sure that you will all continue 

to impress with your attitude to learning in Year 7. 

I hope you all have a fantastic summer holiday, and look    

forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 6th September 

2022. 

 

Miss Pitts,  

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

75.83% 

EYFS/KS1  

RSW 

78.57% 

KS2  

6BA 

90.18% 

Attendance this 

year  

Full School  

91.99% 

Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.45pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Free School Meals 

 
 

Pupils who are moving from Year 2 

into Year 3 will need to start paying 

£1.50 a day for school meals from 

September—unless they are      

eligible for free school meals. 

 

Please use the link below to check 

if you are eligible for free school 

meals: 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-

and-schools/schools/free-school-

meals  

End of Summer Term 

Thursday 21st July 2022 at 1.45pm. 

 

School is closed on Friday 22nd July in 

lieu of the second Jubilee Bank Holiday. 

 

School reopens 

Tuesday  6th September.  Gates open 

at 8.35am. 

Doors open at 8.45am. 

A message from Mrs Roantree 

Year 1/2 Phase Leader 

 
It has been fantastic being back in school 
for a whole year. I have really enjoyed all 
the visitors into school and visits out of 

school and seeing how this has engaged 
pupils in the Griffin curriculum.  

 
I have enjoyed building positive relation-
ships with parents and pupils and seeing 

the  development of our school community.  
 

I am proud of all the pupils, their      
achievements and how they have shown 

such positive attitudes throughout the year 
even when faced with challenges.  

 

A message from Mr Atkinson 

Year 5/6 Phase Leader 

 
It has been a fantastic year for Griffin. I 

have been really impressed with the     
feedback from different people during and 

after our visits out of school. The            
compliments we have received have been 

superb!  
 

We are really proud of the way all pupils 
have represented yourselves and how you 
have represented our school.  Well done! 

 
 

 

A message from Mrs Smith 

EYFS Phase Leader 

 

I have been very impressed with how well 
the children have adapted to Little Wandle 
which we use for Phonics and learning to 

read.  It has been great that they have used 
what they have learnt to read and write  

sentences.  
 

We have really enjoyed watching the     
children grow in confidence and the way 

they have learnt to be the kindest of friends 
to each other. 

 

 

A message from Mr Havercroft 

Year 3/4 Phase Leader 

 
It has been great to see the pupils enjoying 

learning with hands on exhibits in school 
and welcoming visitors and experiences 

back into school. 
 

The Summer Term Art and DT weeks have 
produced some fantastic final pieces with 

pupils showing their skills and a flair for the 
subjects.  This has been a lovely way to end 

the year! 
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